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February 12, 1979

Dear Senator Tsongas:

The President asked me to acknowledge
his receipt of your letter of February 1
regarding the Bermuda II negotiations
especially as they relate to the specific
issue of Boston-London service.

As you know, the President appreciates
your concern on this. You can be assured
that he and several of his advisers have
the matter under consideration.

Sincerely,

Frank Moore
Assistant to the President
for Congressional Liaison

The Honorable Paul E. Tsongas
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20515


